
 
 
 
 

 

  

Email:      wholesale@wessexwater.co.uk   

Date:       8th October 2021 

 

Dear stakeholders, 

 

Bulk charges for New Appointees and Variations (NAVs) for 2022-23 

This year we are not consulting directly on how we will set our bulk charges for NAVs. 

Instead we are fully engaged with the bulk charges for NAVs working group. This group is 
run by Ofwat and attended by representatives of both incumbent companies and NAVs. 
Discussions at this group have been highly productive in defining best practice for setting 
future bulk charges.  

We expect the outcome of this group to be published in the near future and will be setting 
our charges for 2022-23 on this basis.  

However, we would like to continue to foster open and transparent dialogue with all of our 
stakeholders. Please do not hesitate to get in touch with us regarding any concerns with our 
specific charges or the process of dealing with us.  

If you would like to set up a session please contact us via the above details.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Sean Larkin    David Peacock  

 

Head of Wholesale Services Head of Economic Regulation 


